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Mr. Chair,  

 My delegation would like to thank the Secretary-General for his report as contained in 
document A/75/389, which provides a summary of the activities already undertaken as well as 
activities that are planned for 2021 to implement the Programme of Assistance. We also would 
like to express our appreciation to the Codification Division of the Office of Legal Affairs for the 
work done thus far and for its laudable efforts in ensuring that the Programme of Assistance is 
carried out and implemented fully and efficiently.  

 Thailand has a firm conviction that the Programme of Assistance has played  
a significant role in promoting better and deeper understanding of international law,  
which could enhance the maintaining of international peace and security, strengthening  
the rule of law at all levels. 

Mr. Chair,  

 



 
 
the regular budget of the Organization and that Member States will continue to make voluntary 
contributions, financial or otherwise, to ensure the smooth functioning of the Programme. 

I thank you.  

 

 


